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AA  ssuuppppoorrtt  ggrroouupp  ffoorr  ppaattiieennttss  rreecceeiivviinngg    

ppaarreenntteerraall  oorr  eenntteerraall  nnuuttrriittiioonn  tthheerraappyy  
 



 

N ovember 2012 wasn’t the best of weather, cold, wet and dreary.  

However for local PINNT members, their friends and family, sunshine 
and laughter was found for a few hours in Cambridge. Volunteers from 
within the group kindly brought cakes and raffle prizes, others quickly  
took over selling the tickets, running the cuppa table, organising the  
team quiz and generally making sure that everyone from five to eighty  
five felt welcome. Almost everyone must have gone home with a 
prize; either for being in the brainiest quiz team, from the raffle (which 
raised almost £70 for PINNT), or for the best Christmas Pudding hat  
award…. well done Avril!  
 

Our thanks must go to Nutricia, Enteral UK and Calea who    

contributed raffle prizes; Enteral UK and Calea also bringing along    
feeding equipment of interest for us to see. Our relatively new PINNT  
stand provided a great focus for people to wander over and view    
information at their leisure. We were glad too that members of the  
local nutrition team were able to join us. 
 

We sadly missed Erica and Matt who but for health issues  

would have been with us, and a number of others who  
sent their apologies. To balance their absence, this  
informal gathering provided the opportunity for several 
 
 
 
 



 
 
newcomers to join the proceedings and we hope that PINNT 
membership will bring benefits, not least the friendship of others who 
understand. 
  

Our next planned get together will be around May/ June 2013. If you 

don’t usually receive a personal invitation by post or email and want   
us to include you please contact Tracy or Sylvia (back page), or read 
about it in Online. And of course  if you just want a chat anytime,   
please use our numbers; it’ll be good   to hear from you.  
 

Yours 

Tracy and Sylvia 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?q=christmas+pudding+hat+cartoon+images&hl=en&tbo=d&rlz=1R2SMSN_en&biw=1366&bih=540&tbm=isch&tbnid=uu6Zswkw8i7ZQM:&imgrefurl=http://www.clker.com/clipart-158020.html&docid=DsrRqxuf558iYM&imgurl=http://www.clker.com/cliparts/2/6/c/2/1320615545256287022Christmas%20Pudding.svg.hi.png&w=600&h=597&ei=_4KzUN2LJqia0QW70IHgDg&zoom=1&iact=rc&dur=0&sig=109907596386972984636&page=4&tbnh=159&tbnw=160&start=64&ndsp=24&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:64,i:336&tx=39&ty=58


 

 

Regional Contact: 

 

 

Sylvia  Cottee: 01223 880616 /  sc ottee@pinnt.c om 

 
Trac y Hill:  01945 780909 /   thill@p innt.c om 
 

 

 

National Contact: 

 

PINNT, PO Box 3126, Christchurch, Dorset BH23 2XS 
Email:  info@pipex.com     
Website:  www.pinnt.co.uk 
Tel:   01202 481625 
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